OYSTER RIVER COOPERATIVE SCHOOL DISTRICT
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
36 Coe Drive
Durham, New Hampshire 03824
Telephone: 603-868-5100 Facsimile # 603-868-6668

July 7, 2011

VIA E-MAIL ONLY (dktaylor@F5.com)

David Taylor
16 Surrey Lane
Durham, NH 03824

Re: Ovyster River Cooperative School District - Right-To-Know Law Request

Dear David:

This letter is written in response to your June 20, 2011 Right-To-Know Law request for all
records of communications from January 1, 2011 concerning any arrangements for non-meetings as
defined by the Right-To-Know Law and any records of communications involving the search for the
selection of an attorney involved in any such non-meetings.

Some of the governmental records that respond to your request are available for your review
and copying at the SAU office. We are still waiting for the School Board Chairman’s e-mails. Those e-
mails will then be reviewed by School District counsel. The expected date for completion of that review
is the middle of next week. At that time, additional governmental records that respond to your request
and that are not exempt from disclosure will be available for you to review and copy at the SAU office.

As you will see, parts of governmental records that you requested have been redacted. The
information redacted has not been disclosed because it is exempt from disclosure under RSA 91-A:5, IV
as confidential information and/or information the disclosure of which would constitute an invasion of
privacy.

Sincerely,

Supekintendent’s Administrative Assistant

SAU #5
DURHAM, LEE, MADBURY



